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Dear local plan,

This is my representation re the WBC new Draft Plan. i disagree with WBC planning to allow building on
greenbelt in South Warrington. in particular the proposed 136 houses at tanyard farm off Rushgreen Road
Lymm. the road is very busy already and the pavement narrow and dangerous for pedestrians. Lymm needs
imroved infrastructure before any more house building is planned.

Best regards,
Andy Emmess





